
Addendum # 5 

ITB# FY20-SCPW-04 

LANDFILL LITTER CONTROL FENCING 

 

 

Sandoval County has determined that the above-

mentioned ITB will be cancelled at this time. 

We do appreciate the time that you have spent on 

the Litter Control Fencing ITB and hope you will be 

interested in submitting a bid at a later time. 

 

Thank you. 

Trish Greene 


